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Customer Notification Letter 

September 9, 2022 

Dear Current Customer of Candlewood Lakes, 

Limestone Water Utility Operating Company, LLC. (Limestone Water) and Candlewood Lakes Property 
Owners Association, Inc. (Candlewood Lakes) have filed a joint application with the Tennessee Public 
Utility Commission (TPUC)  seeking Commission authorization for Candlewood Lakes to sell to Limestone 
Water its sewer system assets. Candlewood Lakes is currently serving approximately 123 connections in 
Hardeman County. 

If the proposal is approved by the TPUC, Limestone Water would be subject to the jurisdiction of the 
TPUC in the following service areas: 

• Candlewood Lakes HOA

Limestone Water proposes to adopt the existing rate structure for all Candlewood Lakes customers. 

After completing the proposed acquisition of these service areas, Limestone Water plans to construct 
numerous improvements to the systems to address degradation due to age and environmental 
compliance issues. 

Those wishing to comment should contact the TN Public Utility Commission at: 

502 Deaderick Street 
4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
(800) 342‐8359
675‐747‐2904
contact.tpuc@tn.gov

Refer to TPUC Docket Number 21-00059 in all correspondence. 

If you have questions, please contact Limestone Water at 314‐736‐4672 or the above public office of the 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission. 

Sincerely, 

Josiah Cox, President 

Limestone Utility Operating Company, LLC 
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